ADDRESS ONLY THE

REFER IN REPLY TO THE FOLLOWING: COMMISSIONER OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

ot DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

WASHINGTON

Toppenish Commereial Club,

Toppenish, Washington.

Gentlemen:

Receipt is acknowledged of your telegram
of June 19, relative to the removal of the Yakima
Agency.

In response you are advised that the re-
moval of this agency has been deferred pending the
result of an investigation of the charges filed re-
garding conditions at Toppenish.

Sincerely yours,

%%{Mu

Comhi ssioner.




